
From: Anais Wenn 
To: All Parents 
Date: May 11, 2016, 5:45PM-PDT 
Subj: Information on K-6 math textbook adoption 
 
Dear Parents, 
At the May 10th Governing Board Meeting several parents asked the Board to delay the math 
textbook adoption in order to have more time to review the materials and engage in research and 
dialogue regarding Everyday Math curriculum.  To accommodate their request, the Governing 
Board delayed the adoption and the following events have been scheduled to educate the parents 
on Everyday Math curriculum: 
 
1 Parent Math Night will be held at the District Office on May 18th at 6:30 p.m.  The 

representative from Everyday Math will be presenting to parents, answering questions 
and addressing concerns. 

2 A Board Workshop will be held on May 26th at 7:00 p.m.  Teachers, administrators and a 
publisher representative will be at the workshop to answer questions, explain the 
selection process and the curricular, standards-based reasons for the textbook series 
recommendation.  

3 The Governing Board will hold a special board meeting following the workshop to make a 
final decision on the math textbook adoption. 

4 Everyday Math textbooks are available for parents to review at the District Office by 
appointments.  Interested parents may contact Kris Mueller at (818) 952-8395 to make an 
appointment. 

 
Attached please find the following documents for your review: 
• Board Presentation introducing the item on the math textbook adoption 
• The textbook rating form (rubric) used by the math adoption committee to rate the materials 
• Descriptions of ratings 
• Parent input form 
 
K-12 Textbook Rating Form for Adoptions (1).doc K-12 Textbook Rating Form for 
Adoptions2.doc Math textbook adoption -Board presentation.docx Textbook Adoption Parent 
input form.docx  
 
Please feel free to attend any or both of the parent math nights to learn more about the math 
adoption. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Anais Wenn 


